

March 4, 2020

Irvine Faculty Association Executive Board Professors Eyal Amiran Professor Mark LeVine Professor Kristin Peterson

Dear Colleagues,

Thank you for your inquiry regarding a recent incident in Aldrich Hall.

UCI shares your concern for those who were involved in this situation. Our leadership is working closely with all parties to reach a mutually acceptable solution.

Please be assured that we take this matter very seriously. Through its Office of Inclusive Excellence, UCI consistently demonstrates its commitment to a richly diverse and welcoming environment. The safety of our students, faculty, staff and alumni will always be our priority.

If you have additional feedback or would like more information, please feel free to contact UCI's Public Safety Advisory Committee (PSAC) at psac@uci.edu. PSAC serves as a link between the community and the UCI Police Department.

Expect Equity, Support Diversity, Practice Inclusion and Honor Free Speech!

Sincerely,

Douglas M. Haynes, Ph.D.
Vice Provost for Academic Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion Director for ADVANCE Programs
Professor of History

For Scheduling, contact Tootie Yee inclusion@uci.edu



Douglas M Haynes, Ph.D.
Vice Chancellor for Equity, Diversity & Inclusion
Director, UCI ADVANCE Program
Professor, Department of History